
The presentation will
provide a detailed
overview of the regulatory
proposal,and ECCC is
interested in feedback,
perspectives and
questions from the
session attendees. All
comments received will
be considered when
drafting the proposed
regulations.

ECCC is proposing to
allow eligible
communities another
opportunity to apply for a
transitional authorization
to the end of 2030 or 2040.
ECCC is also proposing to
create new temporary
bypass authorizations to
include planned releases
of wastewater from sewer
systems to improve
transparency and reduce
impacts on the
environment.

Please join us for a presentation by
ECCC on proposed amendments to
theWastewater Systems Effluent
Regulations

January 27th 12:00 - 1:30

RSVP to
Amina.Stoddart@dal.ca

to pre-register


